South Lewis Central Schools

Board of Education Goals
2018-19

The Board of Education will educate all stakeholders on the district’s
facility needs that must be addressed in order to continue to provide a safe
and cost effective educational setting for our students. The Board of
Education will promote a capital project to address those needs.

The Board of Education will educate and inform itself of the Every Student
Succeeds Act (ESSA) and its impact on South Lewis Central School
District.

The Board of Education will promote mental health awareness and support
the mental health programs that are available to our students.

BOE Adopted 8.28.18



Mr. Doug Premo

Superintendent of Schools

South Lewis Central School District
Turin, NY 13473

August 2, 2018
Dear Mr. Premo and The Board of Education,

We are writing to request approval for the 5" grade trip to Gettysburg/Washington DC on
May 16-18, 2019. The total projected cost of the trip is $72,500. The cost per person will be
$350. We will be doing approximately 4 fundraisers throughout the school year to help offset the
cost of the trip for each family.

We intend on stopping in Gettysburg, PA on our way to Washington and touring the
battlefields. Our trip also includes a visit to Arlington National Cemetery, The National Mall, a

Night Tour of the Monuments, and a trip to the Washington National Zoo.

Mrs. Kelly Mear, the middle/high school nurse, has once again agreed to accompany us
on this trip.

This is a trip of a lifetime for many of these fifth graders and their parents. Thank you for
your continued support of this trip.

Sincerely,

Ms. Kimberly Bradway

Miss Ryan Fitzgerald



August 15, 2018

Mr. Doug Premo

Superintendent of Schools

South Lewis Central School District
Turin, NY 13473

Dear Mr. Premo and The Board of Education,

We are writing to request approval for the 8" grade trip. We would like to take the 8" graders to
Boston, MA. on Friday, June 14, 2019. The price per individual will be $150 based on 100 people going.
This price will include transportation by coach bus, a 2 hour guided tour of the Freedom Trail, lunch at
Hard Rock Cafe, tickets to the New England Aquarium and IMAX, and shopping and supper on their own
in Quincy Market.

We are reserving two 55 passenger buses pending School Board approval. We are looking
forward to traveling with the students and providing them with this enriching experience.

Thank you,
Kimberly Bradway

Ryan Fitzgerald



South Lewis Central Schools

Mr. Douglas Premo, Superintendent

South Lewis Middle School

P. O. Box 70, East Rd., Turin, NY 13473
315-348-2570, Fax 315-348-2510
Ms. Judith A. Duppert
Middle School Principal
348-2570
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TO:  Board of Education and Mr. Premo HE g
FROM: Judy Duppert ~ o & * il ii
CC: Richard Poniktera oL |
DATE: August 10, 2018 i
RE: Items for Discard ' . e

Mrs. Julie Kraeger
Guidance Counselor
348-2575

I respectfully request to dispose of the following items which are no longer relevant to the Grade 5 program:

1. 50 Mastering New York’s Grade 5 Social Studies Standards
Copyright 2005
Jarrett Publishing Company
Paperback

2. 50 We the People the Citizen and the Constitution
Copyright 2003
Center for Civic Education
Paperback

3. 2 We the People the Citizen and the Constitution
Copyright 2003
Center for Civic Education
Teacher Editions

4. 48 Adventures in Time and Space — United States
Copyright 2001
McGraw-Hill School Division
Hardcover

5. 4 Adventures in Time and Space — United States
Copyright 2001
McGraw-Hill School Division
Hardcover
Teacher Editions



